
From: Anne Arensberg
To: Johnson, Cynthia E
Subject: Odd Fellows Building Landmark Application
Date: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 10:12:24 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

I am in support of the application for Landmark status for the Odd Fellows building. 

There will be opportunities in the future months and years for this building to be incorporated
into a design plan which will meld contemporary architecture with the historic fabric of
downtown Louisville.

I urge the Landmarks Commissioners to support this application.

Respectfully submitted,
Anne M. Arensberg 
Kentucky Advisor
The National Trust for Historic Preservation

 

mailto:anne.arensberg@gmail.com
mailto:Cynthia.Johnson@louisvilleky.gov

